
Hello, 
I work at an organization that provides transitional housing to people vulnerable to homelessness in 
Linn, Benton and Lincoln Counties. While we are taking every opportunity to promote health and 
prevent the introduction of Corona Virus into our facility, living communally with 50 other people (many 
of whom are already in compromised states of health), is certainly not a best practice for flattening the 
curve. 
We hope that the Legislature will consider providing access for vulnerable people like those in our 
shelter to alternative lodging that would allow them to practice safer social isolation techniques. 
Thank you. 
 
Ben Danley 
Development Director 
Community Outreach, Inc. 
Corvallis, Oregon 
541-243-8021 
http://www.communityoutreachinc.org/ 
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